
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
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We pray for the sick of the parish family.                                                                                                   
May the Lord grant them all health and peace of mind and body: 

 
Sacrament of Baptism: Please collect a green leaflet from the back of the churches.                                             

This is for children ONLY, and one parent MUST be baptized Catholic. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage.                                  
 

Masses received this week:  Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP), Fr Gary sss (RIP) 
Mary Tipping (S) The Marsden family (x4) Jack, Agnes & Michael Noble (RIP) David Corban (A) Thanksgiving, 

Thanks to Our lady and St Jude, Fr Colin Wright (LD), Fr Michael Gallagher (LD), Mass of the Angel (GC)        
Roy Green (S)    

    

St Oscar Romero Parish 
Lottery! 

 
£50 No 3 Church   

 
£25 No 152 Ken Edmondson  

 
£25 No Pat McGrath   

 
Last week’s Collections for the 

Parish: 
 £ 717:96 

 
  
 
 
 
   

This week’s Mass Timetable. 
 

Monday St Peter’s Church       
10am      

Tuesday:  St Peter’s Church     
10am 

Wednesday St Peter’s Church              
10am                                                             

Thursday:                                     
No Mass                                                           

Friday St Peter’s Church                                           
10am                                  

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 6pm 
Vigil 

Sunday: St Peter’s at 9am 
 

The Priory at 10:30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 At 
. 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417.Registered Charity No:250037 1st Sept 24  
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

 Reconciliation/ Confessions  

The next availability will be on 
Saturday 7th September from 
11:15am until 11:45am at 
St Peter’s.  

The Priory upon request.  

 

  

 

 

 

  

The Priory upon request 

 Newsletter. 

If you requested that you receive 
your newsletter by email, you should 

have received it this weekend. If it 
has not arrived, please email 

lcorban@icloud.com so we can 
check that we have the right email 

address. 

Lectionaries. 

Thank you to those who donated to 
the new lectionaries. 

We look forward to receiving them 
ready for Advent.                              

  Deacon Luke. 

 My thanks to everyone who has 
supported this so far. We will have a 

final collection on weekending 
21/22nd of September to try and 
round it up. I will announce the 

amount raised the following week. I 
can’t advertise too much as the said 
deacon reads the newsletter online. 

But thanks once again  

Food Bank. 

 Thank you for your donations, as 
well as passing food on to the 

foodbank, we also have people that 
request help from us personally, 

your donations are making a 
difference.  

Chocolate Orange. 

When shopping would you please 
buy one chocolate orange to donate 
towards the Christmas knitted items. 

Anyone that is willing to do some 
knitting please contact 07496932378. 

  
Mass Offerings Abbreviations   

(LD) Lately Dead (A) Anniversary of death 
(S) Sick (Bday/A) Birthday Anniversary 

(RIP) Rest in peace                              
Sometimes you will see initial next to a mass 
offering this will be the initials of a person.   

New Academic Year. 

We wish all our school’s 
staff and children a happy 

new academic year.         
May God bless and guide 

you! 

 

mailto:lcorban@icloud.com

